
  
   

 

 

17 August 2018  

Dear Parents/Guardians  

I am pleased to announce that the proposed Ski Trip to Sansicario, Italy for Easter 2019 is 
now confirmed and thank you for paying the initial £200.00 deposit. The total cost of the 
trip is £1080.00, the deadlines for payment set out about the Tour Operator are as 
follows:- 

Payment Instalment Dates:  

 2nd Instalment of £440.00 by Thursday 6 September 2018 

 Final Instalment of £440.00 by Monday 3 December 2018  

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

Please ensure that we always have current emergency contact details and details of any 
medical conditions. If you need to update your son’s details please email Mrs Sarah 
Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  

Many thanks  

Lee Duckett  

Ski Trip Coordinator 

 

 

 

 


